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If the club to which I give my donation ceases to exist at some time in the future, I give my consent for any 
remaining money given by me to be transferred to the school’s general tax credit account. 
 
 

Name:  

Address:  

City: 

Home Phone: State: Zip 

 Check #  
Business Phone: 

  
  Cash 

Amount of Contribution: 
                                        

       What takes just a few minutes, costs nothing, and does a tremendous amount of good? 
Using your 2017 Arizona School Tax Credit to help a child get more out of school. 

Arizona law (ARS 43-1089.01) allows taxpayers to receive a tax credit of up to $400.00 for contributions made to benefit students in 
our public schools.  That’s not only a deduction, it’s a tax credit – it reduces what you owe in state taxes, dollar-for-dollar. 

Here’s how it works: 
Just send a check to Santa Cruz Valley 
Unified School District #35 earmarked 
for support of one of our many qualifying 
extra curricular activities.  We’ll send you 
a receipt for your records.  Then, when 
you fill out your 2017 Arizona state tax 
returns, you can subtract your 
contribution of up to $400.00 from what 
you owe. 
Who Qualifies for Credit: 
This tax credit applies to contributions 
received from individuals and is not 
available to businesses. 

What Qualifies: 
By law, only contributions made to extra 
curricular activities that charge a fee may 
qualify for the tax credit.  Contributions 
must be made to the school district, but 
directed toward a specific activity at a 
specific school.  (Please check with the 
school of your choice to see which extra 
curricular activities qualify for this tax 
credit.)  You may have your contribution 
benefit all children, or you may designate 
it as a fee to cover the cost of a specific 
student’s participation in an activity. 
 
 
 

Just fill out this form and mail it along with your contribution, made payable to Santa Cruz Valley Unified School District #35, to the district tax 
credit liaison at the address provided above or hand deliver to any school secretary by April 15, 2018 .   

 NOTE:  Maximum credit is limited to $200 – single, $400 – married, however you may exceed maximum and carry the excess over up to five years. 
 

 
My contribution should benefit the following: 

o *Athletics        
_____________________________ 
o Extra Curricular Activity 

  _____________________________ 
 

Please consult with schools to make sure which activities 
qualify for tax credit.* 
  
___                                    ___________ 
 Name of student (if applicable)    

Please accept my contributions as shown above.  I understand that SCVUSD#35 will provide a written receipt for my tax filing. 
     
_________________________________________________                                            ____________________________ 
   Signature                                                                                                  Date 

Please make checks payable to: 
 
Santa Cruz Valley Unified School District 
#35 
 
Deliver to any school secretary 

or 
Mail to: 
Maribel Aguilar, Tax Credit Liaison 
1374 W. Frontage Road 
Rio Rico, AZ 85648 
 
Questions?: Call Maribel Aguilar 
 at (520) 375-8270. 
 
 
 

**All contributions must be postmarked by April 15, 2018 in order to qualify for 2017 tax credit.** 
Please consult with your personal tax advisor for specific tax related questions. 

Please direct my contribution to the following 
school(s): 

 Mountain View Elementary   

 San Cayetano Elementary  

 Calabasas School   

 Coatimundi Middle School 

 Rio Rico High School  

 

Student’s Name: ______________________________ 

 

 


